
Kent County Council is consulting 
on proposals to change admissions 
arrangements for Callis Grange Nursery and 
Infant School

Details of the consultation can be found at  
www.kent.gov.uk/admissionscriteria, at the school or 
upon request to 03000 41 21 21.

The consultation will run until Tuesday 3rd February 2015.


